
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  November 20, 2023 
 
To: Parish communicators and bulletin writers 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Share your Our Lady of Guadalupe celebrations with the Office of 

Communications 
 

           
 
The celebration of Our Lady of Guadalupe, patroness of the Americas, is a 
matter of great importance in the Archdiocese of Atlanta. We invite you to share 
with the Office of Communications the photos and short videos of the activities 
surrounding this beautiful occasion and/or the Feast of St. Juan Diego on 
December 9 or 10.     
 
Please send materials to communications@archatl.com, share them on social 
media using #OurLadyOfGuadalupeArchATL or tag us on Facebook, Instagram 
or Twitter for a chance to be featured on our account.  
 
We ask that if you use your phone to shoot photos or video, please turn it 
sideways (horizontally). It produces a larger and higher-quality image. 
  
Please see links to the Archdiocese of Atlanta social media accounts below:  
 
https://twitter.com/archatl 
https://www.facebook.com/archatl 
https://www.instagram.com/archatlanta/ 
  
Thank you! 

https://twitter.com/archatl
https://www.facebook.com/archatl
https://www.instagram.com/archatlanta/

